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TO: MEMBERS, BOARD OF EDUCATION AMENDED 
 
FROM: DR. ANTHONY W. KNIGHT, SUPERINTENDENT 
 
DATE: APRIL 8, 2014 
 
SUBJECT: VII.2. MONTHLY ENROLLMENT AND ATTENDANCE REPORT 
 INFORMATION 
 
ISSUE: Shall the Board receive and review a status report on District enrollment and 

attendance through Month 7 of the 2013-14 school year? 
 
BACKGROUND: As student enrollment and attendance plays a key factor in General Fund 

revenues, staffing, and expense, it is critical that the Board and 
Administration carefully monitor these factors in assessing both appropriate 
student support and the District’s financial position.  Accordingly, staff has 
prepared current enrollment and attendance information through the end of 
the most recent reporting period to assist in this review.  This report will be 
updated and reported to the Board each month at its regular meetings, 
accompanied by staff analysis of the information. 

 
RECOMMENDATION: None.  Information only. 
 
Prepared by: Martin Klauss, Assistant Superintendent, Business and Administrative Services 
 
 Respectfully submitted, 
 
 ___________________________________
 Anthony W. Knight, Ed.D. 
 Superintendent 










